
B r o o k s , David K., EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Riley, Heather [Heather.Riley@Williams.com] 
Thursday, April 22, 2010 1:06 PM 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Higgins, Larry; Winters, Lacey; Sharp, Karen, EMNRD 
FW: Rosa Unit #360A 

Mr. Brooks, 

Please read Ms. Sharp's email below. What would be the best way to handle correcting the API number on the NSL 
Order? 

Heather Riley 
Regulatory Specialist 
WILLIAMS PRODUCTION CO., LLC 
P. O. Box 640 
Aztec, NM 87410 
(505) 634-4222 (Office) 
(505) 634-4205 (Fax) 
(970) 749-8747 (Cell) 

From: Sharp, Karen, EMNRD [mailto:karen.sharp@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 10:22 AM 
To: Higgins, Larry 
Cc: Winters, Lacey ; Riley, Heather 
Subject: Rosa Unit #360A 

When we approved the C-104 for this well back in 2008, you furnished me with order # NSL-5869 for the well. Well 
name and number and surface location all matched in the order for well #360A; however, the API is not the current 
number assigned to this well. Please contact Santa Fe personnel (David Brooks) to determine what needs to be done to 
amend the API number. Number currently reflected is 30-039-29777; should be 30-039-30556. The 30-039-29777 was 
the first API issued to this well, but it was cancelled. When you resubmitted your APD, it was assigned the new API 
number. 
Thank you. 

.4.v mandated by Governor Bill Richardson, our office will be closed Friday, April 2, and Friday, May 28, as furlough days. 

Thank you, 

(505) 334-6178x12 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 

l 



may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been 
scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 


